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#Mr. John Downing
381 wWoodview Coux
Jacksonvilla, North Caroclina 28540

RE: TRECHNICAL RDEVIDW ZOMMITTEE MEETING
Dear Mr. Downing:

Jur first Tachnical Review Committee meeting for our Installation
Restoration Program (IR) is scheduled for Tuesday, August 93,
1988, at 99084 at a location to be announced.

This meeting will include a background brief of the IR Progranm
nresented by Ms. Cheryl Barnette, representative from Atlantic
Division, Naval Facilities Bagineering Command, Necrfollk,
Virginia; Colonel T. J. Dalzell and Mr. Bob Alexander, Marine
Corps Base, Camp Lejcune representatives; and Mr. Bobh Gragory,
nvironmental Sciencs and Ergineering, Incorporatac

We will also discuss the Feagihility 3Study Report for the Hadnot
Point Industrial Arsa and take a tour of that area. This raport

igs 2nclosed for yvour review.

We look forward fo working with you on this project and hops %o
see vou at this important meeting. If vyou sheculd have any quas-
tions regarding this meeting, please contact Bob Alzxandar or
Sue Jarman, office of AC/S, TFTacilitiss, at (9219) 451-3424.

7. J. DALZELL
Colonel, U. S. Marine Corps
Assistant Chief of Staff, Facilities
Ry direction of the lommanding Ganerzal

Encl:
{1) BSE Reports

Blind copy to:
FacProjAsst
EnvEngr
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